
ITEM Hl 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO.' 
32 
50 

COUNCIL MEETING Au . 3/76 , 

Re: LETTER FROM THL: G. V. R. D. THAT APPEARED ON THE AGENDA FOR THE 
JULY 19, 1976 m.:r.TrnG OF COUNCIL (ITEM 4a) 
VANCOUVSR CITY r,ouNCIL RESOLUTION RE G.V.R.D. LIVABLE REGION PLAN 

Appearing on the last agenda was a request from Mr. W.T. Lane, Director of 
Regional Development for the G.V.R.D., for endorsation of certain resolutions. 
Following is a report from the Director of Planning on this matter. 

,·. 

The Planning Department would write to the Federal and Provincial governments 
and their agencies if Council adopts the fi:r,st recommendation. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. THAT the Federal government, the Provincial government and 
their agencies be requested to not construct any additional 
major office space in downtown Vancouver, but rather to 
decentralize such development consistent with the G.V.R.D. 
Livable Region proposals; and 

2. THAT the G.V.R.D. be requested to establish a liaison between 
the Federal and Provincial governments and the Municipality of 
Burnaby for the purpose of assisting the proposed decentralization 
of government facilities within this Municipality; and 

3. THAT a copy of this report be sent to the G.V.R.D. 

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

FROM: DIRECTOR OF PLANNING 

July 28, 1976 
Our File #15. 149 

RE: VANCOUVER CITY COUNCIL RESOLUTION RE GVRD LIVABLE REGION 
PLAN. 

Included within the Council Agenda of July 19, 1976 was a letter dated June 29, 1976 
from Mr. W. T. Lane, Director of Regional Development, G. V. R. D., requesting 
endorsement of certain resolutions adop;ed by the Vancouver City Council at its 
meeting of May 18, Hl76 pertaining to the decentralization of potential downtown 
office development to the designated regional town centres. 

The G, v. R. D. in the presentation of its Livable Region proposals has outlined a 
five part strategy to manage growth in the regional area. This strategy ls 
primarily concerned with achieving desired residential and employment targets 
for regional sub-areas, developing prlo1ity regional town centre nrons, providing 
a transit-oriented regional t.ransportation system and protecting and developing 
open space areas of reglonnl signlficnnoe. In essence, the G. V. R. D. Livable 
Region proposals represent a controlled decontrnllzatton program ln which the 
participant sub-areas crent<l n corttlln degree of urbun solf-sufflclency and 
become loss dopcndont on downtown Vancouver for their rosldontlnl, employment, 
shopping, cultural and !'ocrontlonnl opportunities. 

For the most pnrt, thl:., npprortch is supportive of mnny of the major land use 
and growth mnnngornont poUciles in effect for tho Munlcipnllty of Bumnby, Wlth 
respect to tho proposed do<:(lntrnll1.ntlon of p:ovornmontnl. offlco employment 
opportunl.tlos, thlH uct:lnn will prnvldo n woloomod IHH•JIAtnnco to tho development 
of tho Motrotown and Contnll A<lm(nlfltral:lvo rrrons, Mi such, Lt would ho 
approprlnto for Councl I tn :1dnp1 1:ho !iJtlowlnp; rocomrncmdnl.lons rolntlvo to this 
mnttor: 
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Re: Vancouver City Council Resolution Re GVRD Livable Region Plan ..... page 2~ 

ITEM 32 

RECOMMENDATIONS MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 50 

COUNCIL MEETING Aug. 3/76 

It is recommended 

JSB:ew 

1. THAT the Federal government, the Provincial government and 
their agencies be requested to not construct any additional 
major office space in downtown Vancouver, but rather to 
decentralize such development consistent with the G. V. R. D. 
Livable Region proposals. 

2. THAT the G. V. R. D. be requested to establish a liaison between 
the Federal and Provincial governments and the Municipality of 
Burnaby for the purpose of assisting the proposed decentralization 
of government facilities Within this Municipality. 

li_lfo~.___/' 
A. L. Parr, 
DIRECTOR OF PLANNING. 

c. c. Director of Planning GVRD 


